
 

 
In this week’s Faith News, we cover the activities that bring our Community together in faith and 
service. 
 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our final TCC Parish Mass of the year, it was a truly 
wonderful celebration. A special moment was witnessing Miss Celeste Hack’s Rite of Acceptance, 
an important step on her Sacramental journey into the Catholic Church. We are grateful to our 
new 2025 Year 12 Liturgy Committee for leading this event and to the Music Ministry for their 
beautiful contributions, which made the Mass even more meaningful. 
 

This week is our final collection for Socktober, a fundraiser to help support Catholic Mission's 
work in developing countries. A big thank you to all students and staff for your generous 
contributions!  
 

Last Saturday our 2025 College leaders coordinated their first event, a successful car wash 
raising $700 to support the Fitzroy Community Hospice. Thank you to everyone involved for your 
support and hard work! 
 

During November it is Catholic tradition to remember our friends and relatives who have died 
and now rest in eternal peace.  There are Mass envelopes and Books of Remembrance in the 
Cathedral and all Catholic churches in Rockhampton.  These names will be remembered during 
Masses in November.
 
God Bless,  
 
Mr Pat Egan  
Deputy Principal: Mission 


